
“...worship Him who made heaven and earth, the sea 

and springs of water.” Revelation 14:7

SABBATH SCHOOL George Colunga 9:30 - 10:30

WORSHIP 10:45 - 12:15
Welcome & Announcements David Grady
Call to Worship & Prayer Neldon Marker
Songs of Praise Marilyn May
Opening Song “Great is Thy Faithfulness” Hymn #100
Today’s Offering Church Budget Steve Seney
Children’s Offering & Story Karla Grady
Prayer & Praise David Grady
Scripture Jeremiah 31:3 George Colunga
Sermon “He Was Looking For Me” Karla Grady
Closing Song “I Know Whom I Have Believed” Hymn #511
Benediction Karla Grady
Pianist/Organist Sharon Turner

sssssssssssssssssss

PASTOR: Pastor Jose Galvez 541-306-1150 cell, 503-769-2350 home
OFFICE HOURS: Wednesdays 9:00 AM - Noon
CHURCH WEBSITE: https://staytonor.adventistchurch.org
CHURCH PHONE: 503-769-5203
BULLETIN ANNOUNCEMENTS Staytonbulletin@yahoo.com

(Announcements must be in by Wednesday)
PLEASE submit announcements to Staytonbulletin@yahoo.com

MINISTERS: Every member

SPEAKERS FOR THE MONTH OF APRIL:
27 Pastor Jose Galvez - Communion

CHURCH POTLUCKS EVERY 2ND AND 4TH SABBATHS.

OPERATION SHOEBOX MINISTRY - ITEM OF THE MONTH - CHILDREN’S WEARABLES

Sunset today: 8:05 April 20, 2024 Sunset next Friday: 8:13 
OUR CHURCH IN FELLOWSHIP
Welcome!  Happy Sabbath to all our guests and members.  If you are looking for a church home,

we invite you to consider our family.

CHURCH CALENDAR
TODAY 6:30 PM Dinner and Children’s Vespers and activities
APR 24 7:30 PM Prayer Meeting
APR 26-28 4:00PM Friday - Sunday noon Women’s Ministries Leaders Retreat
APR 27 Communion
MAY 18 3:30PM and 7:00PM Oregon Adventist Men’s Chorus Concert
MAY 19 Plant Sale for Operation Christmas Child
MAY 31-JUN 02 God’s Girls Connect Retreat
JUL 11-13 Spanish Gladstone Campmeeting
JUL 16-20 English Gladstone Campmeeting
JUL 29-AUG 03 Vacation Bible School “Thunder Island”
AUG 11 Community / Church Luau

MILO WOMEN’S RETREAT: May 31 - June 02, 2024 - God’s Girls Connect has been
preparing for 2024 Milo Retreat with speaker Melody Mason.  The theme: “Daring to Ask
for More” Register at ggc.retreat@gmail.com  If you have any questions, please contact
Tina Holland at 541-530-3870. See Bulletin Board for updates, needs and information.

OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD SHOEBOX MINISTRY Thank you for supporting Operation
Shoebox. This month let’s focus on CHILDREN’S WEARABLES. This would include hats,
gloves, bandanas, sunglasses, socks underwear, T-shirts, etc.  Please bring to the
collection box in the lobby or if you prefer to donate funds, please mark your tithe
envelope “Operation Christmas Child”.   You can personally serve as the hands and feet
of Jesus by helping to supply this simple gift.  Questions? Call Shereen Krebs at 503-
989-6773.

OREGON ADVENTIST MEN’S CHORUS CONCERT - May 18, 2024. You are invited to enjoy
“Songs of Hope & Joy” at the Sunnyside SDA Church, 10501 SE Market Street, Portland,
OR.  Two identical concerts, 3:30PM and 7:00PM.  Free required tickets are available at
www.oamcministry.org/tickets or call (503)454-6476.  Register early as seating is limited.
At the website select the concert you wish to attend, fill in information, tickets will be sent
to your email.

PLANT SALE - Do you have a green thumb? As you make plans for your garden, please
consider planting any extra seeds for our upcoming PLANT SALE.   Proceeds from this
event will help fund Operation Christmas Child Shoeboxes and serve as an outreach into
our own community.  Weather permitting, we will host this event Sunday, May 19 so plan
your seed starting accordingly.  Whether you have just a few plants or many, this will be
a fun way to support missions and provide a service to our own community.  All veggies
and flowers welcome. If you have any questions contact Shereen Emde-Krebs. 
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OPEN ENROLLMENT FOR 2024-2025 SCHOOL YEAR AT LAA is available. Apply on our school
website: www.livingstone.academy and click on “New Student Apply Here” or “Re-enroll
Student Here”.  Enrollment fee for new and returning students is $200.00 per student
(non-refundable). A discount in the amount of $100.00 per student will be applied to your
December 2024 statement if: 1) the student is enrolled by April 30, 2024, and 2) it the
student is still attending Livingstone.  Contact Mrs. Kroschel at pkroschel@laaonline.org
if you have any questions.

 “TOGETHER IN MISSION” TOWN HALL MEETINGS RESCHEDULED APRIL 30, 2024 - This
spring, churches around the conference will host the annual opportunity to worship and
connect as a broader church with our “Together in Mission” town hall meetings.  Every
member is invited to participate in a gathering near them to experience the blessing on
connection with members from neighboring churches and with conference leaders.
“Together In Mission” is a reminder that while we live, work, and worship in communities
all across the Oregon Conference territory, we all share a common spiritual identity:
children of God looking forward to Jesus’ soon return.  Our town hall meetings begin at
7:00PM.  Mark you calendars and plan to join in a town hall meeting near you.  

April 30 - Southern Oregon - Grants Pass Adventist Church
May 01 - Central Valley - Eugene Adventist Church
May 07 - Greater Portland - Sunnyside Adventist Church
May 08 - SW Washington - Meadow Glade Adventist Church
May 14 - Central Oregon - Bend Adventist Church

BIG LAKE YOUTH CAMP is looking for a gently used golf cart or side-by-side/Ranger style
of vehicle for camp use during the summers. If you have one you’d like to donate, please
reach out to our office: office@biglake.org or call 503-850-3583. Debbie Stanton Office
Manager.

OC WOMEN’S MINISTRIES LEADERS RETREAT- April 26-28, 2024. See Bulletin Board.

THE GREAT CONTROVERSY PROJECT We need volunteers to help deliver the books door to
door in our Stayton Community.  We will continue to update. Please pray! Any questions
please contact Angelica Liwag or Redeem O’Reilly. 

ABBA’S CHILD GRIEF CAMPS AT BIG LAKE YOUTH CAMP: Death in the immediate family can
be devastating for a child.  Abba’s Child Grief Camps provide much needed support to
grieving children with trained counselors and fun camp activities.  If you know a child who
has experienced the recent loss of a parent or sibling, please visit www.abbaschild.org
for more information.  Big Lake is hosting two special Abba’s Child Grief Camps this
summer: Abba’s Child Junior (ages 9-12) June 30-July 05, 2024 and Abba’s Child Teen
(ages 13-16) August 04-09, 2024.
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